

Beginning Summer Intersession, Covid-19 vaccinations are encouraged, but not required. Learn more about our safety guidelines at www.mtsac.edu/covid19

LEARN MORE (/covid19)

## Mt. SAC Town Hall

Employees join Mt. SAC President Scroggins and college leadership at the COVID-19 Town Hall on Thursday, April 29, from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m. The campus community heard updates from across the college and heard answers to submitted questions.



## **PREVIOUS TOWN HALLS**

A webinar recording of the May 20, 2020 Town Hall is embedded below. A <u>transcript can be viewed in PDF format (/townhall/200520-MtSAC-Town-Hall-transcript\_unedited.pdf)</u>.

